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Dean’s Message

Dean Cheryl Ney

I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful holiday season!  Now it’s time to transition to a new 
calendar year, our first spring semester, and the opportunity to move into a future oriented 
frame of thinking for the CCOE. This edition of the CCOE bulletin will remind you of some of 
the activities at the end of fall semester, and also give you a peek at what’s ahead for spring 
and beyond.

By now the news that I have accepted the Provost’s offer to move from interim to serving as 
Dean in a longer term capacity has reached you. Getting to know all of you in the CCOE, many 
of our educational partners, and understanding better the mission of educator preparation 
and the needs of children, youth, and families in our region, truly inspired me to want to 
continue our work together. I look forward to collaborating with all of you and our education 
partners in a more sustained way to see a dramatic impact on educational attainment and our 
mutual transformation, especially in these uncertain times!  More on this soon.

Enjoy the waning days of the winter intersession!

Happy New Year!

New Year
New News



Gear Up 4 LA

On December 3, 2016, the CCOE hosted Operation Get it Started (OGIS) with Gear Up 4 
LA. a program of the L.A. Unified School District. The event was designed to give 9th and 
11th grader and their families insight in to college match and fit, the financial aid 
application (FAFSA) and the CSU college application process. Students were also given a 
campus tour and had an opportunity for a Q&A with CCOE Director of Student Services, 
Mr. Agustin Cervantes.

High School Students Gear Up for College



Upcoming Events
AccessCon! Coming Together to Advance Inclusive Education
Saturday, January 14, 2017 | 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Golden Eagle Ballroom

Martin Luther King Holiday – University Closed
Monday, January 16, 2017

Spring Semester Begins
Monday, January 23, 2017

The One Conference (General Ed & Special Ed)
Saturday, February 4, 2017 | 7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Golden Eagle Ballroom

Spring Convocation
Tuesday, February 14, 2017 | 3 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Golden Eagle Ballroom

Ed.D. Symposium
Saturday, February 18, 2017 | 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Student Union

EDAD Symposium – Preparing Educational Leaders for PK-12 Students
Wednesday, March 1, 2017 | 4:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. Golden Eagle Ballroom

Trauma-Informed Practices Symposium
Friday, March 3, 2017 | Time and Location TBA

Mental & Behavioral Health Conference: Making Meaningful Intergenerational Connections
Saturday, March 4, 2017 | 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Golden Eagle Ballroom

Cesar Chavez Holiday - University Closed 
Friday, March 31, 2017

Day of the Educator/Honors Convocation 
Friday, May 5, 2017 | Time and Location TBA

CCOE Commencement 
Monday, May 22, 2017 | 6 p.m. 

Memorial Day - University Closed 
Monday, May 29, 2017

To share your events, use this link: http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form

http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form


SAW (School As a Whole)

CCOE School as a Whole Meetings (SAW) will take 
place on the following dates for Spring Semester 2017. 

Date: Thursday, February 23, 2017
Time: 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm

Location: Golden Eagle Ballroom 3

and

Date: Thursday, April 13, 2017
Time: 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm

Location: Golden Eagle Ballroom 3

Lunch will be served

Mark Your Calendars



Sessions, Workshops & Events
Events, classes, workshops or other info you 
want to share with the CCOE community, 
use this link: http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-
In-Take-Form

Attention Ed.D. Faculty
Please participate and attend the 2/18 symposium!

Note: We need faculty panel discussants/roundtable facilitators. 

Please RSVP no later than February 1st

Click here to RSVP

http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form
https://sites.google.com/site/eddccoeresearchsymposium2017/


Sessions, Workshops & Events (Continued)

Questions? Email: 
Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu

Events, classes, workshops or other info you want to share with the CCOE community, use this 
link: http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form

mailto:Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu
http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form


Sessions, Workshops & Events (Continued)

Interested in getting briefings on what’s going on in 
education in your specific field delivered to you inbox? 

Click this link - https://www.google.com/alerts and sign up 
for Google Alerts, a free platform that monitors the web for 
interesting new content on whatever topic you request.

For faculty and researchers interested in building your online 
presence, enter your full title and name. It is a simple way to keep 
track of and collect any articles or video where you or your 
research are quoted in the media. 

Google Alerts are easy and free. If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu and 
get assistance with the process.

Use Google Alerts to Get Info on Education Topics &
Build Your Own Media Presence

https://www.google.com/alerts
mailto:Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu


Get Social w/ CCOE

The CCOE is now on Twitter. Please follow us @CCOECalStateLA We will be sure to follow you back!

If you do not have a Twitter account already and want help setting one up, Click Here.

Want to work one-on-one? Please email Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu to set up individual or small group sessions.

Please email us your social media links (Twitter, Facebook, Linkedin, YouTube) 
for your divisions or programs, so we can be connected.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

CCOE
www.facebook.com/CSULA.CCOE

RCA
www.facebook.com/RCA-at-CSULA

School Based Family Counseling
www.facebook.com/SBFC.CSULA

School Psychology Student Association
www.facebook.com/schoolpsychologyatcsula

If you want your division or program’s social addresses added to the list, email 
Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu

CCOE College, Divisions & Programs on Social Media 
Our List (so far…)

Facebook Websites Twitter

Instagram

Blog

CCOE Ed.D.
www.calstatela.edu/edd

CCOE
www.calstatela.edu/academic/ccoe

CCOE Educational Technology
www.calstatela.edu/ccoe/it

LAUTR
www//golautr.org/

School Psychology Student Association
www.spsacsula.org/

CCOE
@CCOECalstateLA

CCOE Educational Technology
@EDITCalStateLA

CCOE Ed.D.
@csula_edd

CCOE SchoolBasedFamCounseling
@csulasbfc

RCA 
www.csularca.wordpress.com/about/

CCOE Ed.D.
www.instagram.com/eddcsula/

School Psychology Student 
Association
www.instagram.com/spsacsula/

mailto:Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu
http://www.facebook.com/CSULA.CCOE
http://www.facebook.com/RCA-at-CSULA
http://www.facebook.com/SBFC.CSULA
http://www.facebook.com/schoolpsychologyatcsula
mailto:Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu
http://www.calstatela.edu/edd
http://www.calstatela.edu/academic/ccoe
http://www.calstatela.edu/ccoe/it
http://golautr.org/
http://www.spsacsula.org/
https://twitter.com/CCOECalstateLA
https://twitter.com/EDITCalStateLA
https://twitter.com/csula_edd
https://twitter.com/csulasbfc
https://csularca.wordpress.com/about/
http://www.instagram.com/eddcsula/
http://www.instagram.com/spsacsula/


Awards & Accolades

On January 5, 2017, Dr. Lynn Mahoney, Cal State LA Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, 
announced that after serving for more than a year in an interim capacity, Dr. Cheryl Ney will be named 
dean of the Charter College of Education effective February 1. 

Dean Ney has served Cal State LA admirably in several roles, joining the university first in 2009 as 
Associate Vice President and Dean of Graduate Studies, and also as Associate Provost and Interim Provost. 
Under her leadership, the campus received WASC re-accreditation, converted to semesters, and 
successfully met ambitious graduation rate goals established by the CSU in 2010. To read the full 
announcement, Click Here to View the CCOE Dean Announcement.

Cal State LA Announces Ney as CCOE Dean 

In early December, the Commission on Teacher Credentialing announced that the CCOE has been awarded a 
$250,000 grant to develop and implement Four-Year Integrated Programs Leading to a Baccalaureate Degree 
and Teaching Credential. Dr. Andrea Zetlin, President’s Distinguished Professor, Division of Special 
Education and Counseling, was part of the CCOE team that applied for the grant and will lead the project. The 
programs supported by the grant are aimed at easing a statewide shortage of teachers.

The purpose of this grant is to develop a plan for the implementation of a 4-Year Integrated Teacher 
Preparation Program (ITPP). Students enrolled in this program will be able to earn within four years, a BA 
degree and the Multiple Subject and Education Specialist (Mild/Moderate Disabilities) Preliminary Teaching 
Credentials as well as the option of obtaining Bilingual Authorization. 

The plan will create another option of the CTC approved 
BA in Urban Learning Integrated Undergraduate Teacher 
Preparation major that accelerates the program so 
students can complete both the BA degree and two 
preliminary credentials in four years in a residency 
teacher preparation program hosted at two LAUSD 
elementary clinical school sites.

CCOE Awarded Grant to Help Ease Teacher Shortage

http://www.calstatela.edu/sites/default/files/groups/Charter%20College%20of%20Education,%20California%20State%20University%20Los%20Angeles/docs/ccoe_dean_announcement.pdf


Awards & Accolades (Continued)

Joanna Grey-Perez was recently hired as the new Office Manager for the Office 
for Student Services (OSS). Joanna served previously as Admission Coordinator, 
and provided much needed support processing new students into the college.
As Office Manager, her job responsibilities will include coordinating the 
different functions of the OSS, including administrative, tracking support of 
student credential candidate data, and serving as an invaluable resource to 
students, faculty, staff, as well as college and university administrators.

Ana Zambrano was recently hired to work in the Office of Student Services. 
Zambrano did her undergraduate work at Cal Poly Pomona, and received her MA 
in Education in Spring 2016 from Cal State LA. Zambrano previously worked at 
CCOE as a student worker while obtaining her grade degree. She also provided 
instrumental tech and design support in helping to prepare the CCOE Poster 
Presentation in advance of President Covino’s visit to the college in Fall 2016. 

Grey-Perez and Zambrano Join CCOE Community

Cal State LA & CCOE Take Part in LA Compact 
On December 14, 2016, Los Angeles Unified leaders joined with top officials 
from local government, business, labor and civic organizations in signing the 
L.A. Compact, an agreement that focuses on collaborative strategies to help 
students succeed in the classroom and beyond.

School Board President and CCOE Adjunct Professor Steve Zimmer, LAUSD 
Superintendent Michelle King (a CCOE Distinguished Educator), and Mayor 
Eric Garcetti were among the dignitaries who signed the commitment to 
support all students in graduating from high school with the knowledge and 
skills they will need to compete in college and the workforce.

Cal State LA President Dr. William Covino was among those who signed the Compact, and CCOE Dean Dr. Cheryl Ney was present for 
the event. Excerpted from LAUSD Daily. To read the full story, Click Here.

Ana Zambrano Joanna Grey-Perez

http://lausddaily.net/page/6/


Awards & Accolades (Continued)

Yuen Honored with Leadership Award

Last year, Dr. Gay Yuen, CCOE Emerita, Curriculum and Education,
was presented a Women’s History Month Leadership Award at a 
community event hosted by Assembly member Ed Chau. The event was 
held in the City of Monterey Park. She was recognized for her 
contributions to the cultural and societal makeup of California.

Sun Joins Ulanoff on Committee

Dr. Sharon Ulanoff, Professor and Associate Director, Ed.D. Program in Educational 
Leadership in the Division of Curriculum and Instruction, announced that Valerie Sun, 
a 3rd year Doctoral Student in the Ed.D. Program, was recently appointed to work on 
the Committee for the Development of the National Association Bilingual Teacher 
Education Standards. Dr. Ulanoff has been on the committee since Summer 2016. Sun 
will assist with the standards, which are aligned with CAEP Principles.

Valerie Sun

Sharon Ulanoff



Program News

On December 2, 2016, Dr. Tanya Golash-Boza, Professor of Sociology, UC Merced, was 
invited by the Division Chairs and Senior Leadership Team to provide a workshop for 
CCOE junior faculty, “Productivity, Creativity and Work-Life Balance: Get a Life, 
PhD.”

Dr. Golash-Boza is a national leader offering workshops, particularly for tenure track 
assistant professors, in establishing their scholarly careers, as well as career trajectory 
for tenured faculty.

To learn more, visit her blog: http://getalifephd.blogspot.com and website: 
http://radprof.weebly.com/

Golash-Boza Talks Work-Life Balance with
CCOE Assistant Professors 

Tanya Golash-Bozqa

http://getalifephd.blogspot.com/
http://radprof.weebly.com/


Advisement  - Graduation Application Review Information for Faculty Advisors

With increased requests for faculty advisor review of Graduation Applications for 
master’s degree/doctoral , a graduation checklist has been developed to assist you: It 
is available on the CCOE intranet. Once on this site, click on Associate Dean’s Shared 
Documents.

Graduation applications are ongoing. And while the deadline for Spring 2017 has 
passed, Summer 2017 graduation applications will quickly follow.

If you do not currently have access to the CAAR via GET, please use this link: 
http://www.calstatela.edu/its/esignature/GETSA.  Access can be requested paper-
free with e-signatures. It looks like the screen shot below.

Graduation Application Reviews

If you have additional 
questions or need 
further assistance, 
please feel free to 
contact Associate Dean 
Diane Fazzi –
dfazzi@calstatela.edu.

http://www.calstatela.edu/academic/ccoe/intranet
http://www.calstatela.edu/its/esignature/GETSA
mailto:dfazzi@calstatela.edu


CCOE Celebrates the Season – Annual Holiday Party



Centro De Ninos Holiday Party



Support the Charter College of Education

Happy New Year!

As we start 2017, we invite you to support the Charter College of Education. Contributions in any amount are welcome and all 
donations are 100%-tax deductible. 

Give Online - Click Here, under designation, select Charter College of Education.

For information on ways you can make a contribution to the Charter College of Education, including:  matching gifts, gifts of 
securities, gifts of materials, qualified retirement plans, pledges of real estate, bequests charitable gift annuities, and gifts of life 
insurance, please contact Dean Ney at 323-343-4300 and become a part of the CCOE community!

https://www.calstatela.edu/givenow/secured/donation


calstatela.edu | Pushing Boundaries

For questions or suggestions, please email: Dawn.Jefferson@calstatela.edu

To make a submission to the CCOE-News Bulletin please use this link: http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form

Questions & Suggestions

Contact Us

http://www.calstatela.edu/
mailto:agustin.cervantes47@calstatela.edu
http://sgiz.mobi/s3/News-Letter-In-Take-Form
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